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July 1, 2015

Sylvia Burwell

Secretary

US Dept. of Health and Human Services

200 Independence Avenue

Washington, D.C. 20201

My attached letter to you of June 6 apparently never reached you. I can only assume that one of your underlings just sent it on to the FDA and that resulted in the attached 6/30/15 brush-off email to me from an idiot at the FDA. Don't you understand that the FDA is part of the problem and you are letting them get away with their crime? If I sent you a letter about the dangers of tobacco, would you send it on to a tobacco company for comment and hope to learn the truth? That would be ridiculous.

I want you to appoint a couple of independent scientists (if you can find some) and have them look over past research on myopia by Dr. Francis Young (see myopia.org) and my own information. It will be clear that the world's eye doctors are engaged in the biggest consumer fraud in history, destroying the vision of millions of people because that's where the money is. It is your job to serve the public, not special interests. 

Sylvia, I ask that you personally send me an email telling me that you have looked into this and that you just don't care, if that is the case. This is too important to let your underlings answer your mail.

Donald Rehm
President
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